
 

 Delivering Design & Manufacturing Excellence Since 1986 
 2779 Greenville Highway  |  PO Box 830 Liberty, South Carolina 29657 USA  |  864.843.4343  |  Fax 864.843.3067  |  sealevel.com 

 

Date:  July 10, 2023 

Subject:  PFAS Position Statement 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Sealevel products do not contain per- or polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS). This statement applies to 

packaging, solders, processing materials, and any other indirect material. This information represents 

Sealevel’s confirmation of the absence of PFAS based on information provided by our suppliers, partners, 

and in-house tracing. 

 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your continued support of Sealevel 

Systems, Inc. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Dale Sanders 

Quality Manager 

864-843-4343 


